
Lake Hills Back to Troop  
September 8-11, 2020 

Welcome to a new year of Girl Scout fun! Show your troop 
spirit, join in the sisterhood, and spread some cheer all week! 
Facebook page for all families Lake Hills Girl Scouts https://www.facebook.com/

groups/1244811042365627/ 

Digital Scavenger Hunt (all week) 
Each day we will post one pixelated photo on the Lake Hills Girl Scouts Facebook page. Figure out 
what the photo is and post your troop number and your guesses in the comments. The actual photos 
will be shared at the end of the week. Prizes will be awarded. 

Spirit Tuesday! September 8—Get in the Girl Scout Spirit! 

Troop Shirt/Uniform—Wear your troop shirt 
or uniform. Send a photo with your name and 
troop number to csatroop846@gmail.com. We 
will share them in our Lake Hills slideshow at 
the end of the week.  

Be Considerate and Caring—Collect non-
perishable pantry goods and donate them to the 
Helping Hands Crisis Ministry. 
Drop off at 512 Pace Bend 
Road between 4-6pm on 
Tuesdays. This supports one of 
our Girl Scout's Silver Award. 

Chalk it Up Wednesday! September 9—Create a Masterpiece/Spread some Cheer! 

Get out the sidewalk chalk and beautify your driveway and/or sidewalk while you share some positive 
messages. Post it on the Lake Hills Girl Scouts Facebook page (or send to your leader to post). Let's 
make the community know we are proud to be Girl Scouts! 

Sisterhood Thursday! September 10—Spread Kindness and Sisterhood! 

Support Troop 43210 and grab some rocks, paints, and your creativity. 
Paint some rocks, add positive messages and add them to the Kindness 
Rock Garden at Bee Cave Park, under the big tree, near the small 
playground at the back of the park. Take photo. Post on the Lake Hills Girl 
Scouts Facebook page and send it to your leader. LET'S GROW THIS 
GARDEN!  

Traditions Friday! September 11—Let’s make some SWAPs. 

SWAPs are a small hand-made tokens (Special Whatchamacallits Affectionately 
Pinned Somewhere.) to share with your sister girl scouts. Girl Scout SWAPs are a 
time-honored tradition. They can be anything as long as they are small, have a pin, and 
you share them with other Girl Scouts. Sometimes we add a tag to remember the 
event.  Make one or enough to trade with your troop when you meet again. 

Have a Great Back to Troop Week!
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